
 
Outstanding Paper Award at the 2022 IAS Midyear Meeting 

 
The Department of Accountancy (AC) is pleased to announce that a paper co-authored by 

Professor Jeong-Bon Kim (Acting Dean of College of Business and Chair Professor), “Market 

for Corporate Control, Auditor Selection, and Audit Fees: Evidence from International M&A 

Laws,” was selected as one of the two outstanding papers at the 2022 International Accounting 

Section (IAS) Midyear Meeting of the American Accounting Association (AAA). The award 

presentation took place during the plenary session between 11:45 a.m. and 12:45 p.m. PST on 

Friday, 28 January. 

   

 
  

IAS Midyear Meeting is one of the important accounting conferences organized annually by the 

AAA. For more details on the conference, please visit 

https://aaahq.org/Meetings/2022/International-Accounting-Section-Midyear-Meeting.  

 

A note of thanks goes to the selection committee of the outstanding paper award at the 2022 IAS 

Midyear Meeting. We congratulate Prof. Kim and his co-authors on their accomplishment, and 

we look forward to more research by AC faculty flying high in the near future. 
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